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The United States condemns the ongoing government-sponsored violence and
intimidation campaign in Nicaragua, including the June 16 arson attack
against the home and business of a family in Managua, killing six, and the
further intimidation of the family during the wake. Attacks and threats
against peaceful protestors and the general population are unacceptable, and
must cease.

We urge immediate and full implementation of the June 15 National Dialogue
agreement on human rights. The United States is aware the Nicaraguan
government has accepted another visit by the Inter-American Commission on
Human Rights, and recommends it begin immediately. We note the widespread
call among Nicaraguans for early elections. The United States believes early
elections represent a constructive way forward.
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